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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2301

Scotiabank

                  Office Hours
Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 222, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmca.com

1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell
carmen@andreamorrison.com

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
416-604-9450 St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel

through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Catherine Richardson
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner
of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years

Now located at 62 Jane St.
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney

Real Estate
416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

SPOT

Call us for more information about our

Spring, Summer & Fall Sessions

Call us for more information at 416-767-6793

turnerporter.caturnerporter.ca

PEEL CHAPEL
2180 Hurontario St.
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK CHAPEL
1981 Dundas St. W.
905-828-8000

YORKE CHAPEL
2357 Bloor St. W.
416-767-3153

BUTLER CHAPEL
4933 Dundas St. W.
416-231-2283

Community Of People Extending SupportCommunity Of People Extending Support

Bereavement Support Series in West Toronto

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

Call  416-769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

291 Roncesvalles Ave.
647-748-3474

416-551-6461

www.charbarts.com

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

Tax, Accounting and Bookkeeping Services
Individual and Small Business

Gregory Marko PENG MBA CPA CMA
416.527.4431

Gregory@GregoryMarkoCPA.com

Individual and Couples Counselling
Siobhan Marko MSW RSW

By Appointment - 465 St. Johns Rd.
416.527.2109

www.SiobhanMarko.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SINCE 1935

Jardin Infantil
CHILDCARE

647-200-3069
www.JardinInfantilAcademy.com

• Experienced, qualified staff

• Full time & part time care

• Ages: 9 months to 4 years

• Introduction to Spanish &

  French language

Sales Representative
416-948-1673
info@jenniferenglish.ca

shared values for exceptional results...

royal lepage real estate services ltd., brokerage
2320 Bloor St. W. Toronto ON M6S 1P2
P:  416-762-8255  F:  416-762-8853

POLLOCK'S 
CARPET MARKET

For all of your Floor Covering Needs
349 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1160

RemedyRemedy
,
sRxsRx®

The Local Drug Store

WALK-IN CLINIC
ACCEPTING

NEW PATIENTS
1640 Bloor St. W.

(across from St. Joan's)
647-350-3530

416-710-7200   www.BloorVet.com

AFFORDABLE
PET CARE

1542 Bloor St. W.

ANIMALANIMAL
HOSPITALHOSPITAL

BLOORBLOOR
DUNDASDUNDAS

Call
905-624-4422

for this space

Come Join Us After Mass
15% Off

Dine-In Only Excludes Alcohol
590 Keele St.  416-760-7893



TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, June 26 
Genesis 12:1-9   Psalm 33                       
Matthew 7:1-5 
5:30 pm   Father’s Day Novena 
 
Tuesday, June 27 
 Genesis 13:2,5-18   Psalm 15 
Matthew 7:6,12-14 
5:30 pm Fr. Day Novena 
 
Wednesday, June 28 
Genesis 15:1-12, 17-18   Psalm 105 
Matthew 7:15-20 
5:30 pm   Irene & John Kosubi,+ 
 
Thursday, June 29 
Acts 12:1-11   Psalm 34   2 Timothy 
4:6-8,17-18   Matthew 16:13-19 
5:30 pm Dias & Clementino Families 
 
Friday, June 30 
Genesis 17:1,5,9-10,15-22              
Psalm 128   Matthew 8:1-4 
5:30 pm Donatilde & Nicolan Cordeira 
 
Saturday, July 1 
Genesis 18:1-15   Luke 1                    
Matthew 8:5-17 
5:30 pm   Sheila Jardine+  
 
Sunday July 2 
2 Kings 4:8-12, 14-16   Psalm 89  
Romans 6:3-4, 8-11 Matthew 10:37-42 
8:30 am     Romana Lobo+ 
10:00 am   Phyllis Miners + 
12:00 pm   Int. of John & Jean Sobie 
7:00 pm    Rosemary Henze + 
 
Monthly Comparison for: May 
Offertory 2016 2017 
Envelopes $  16,333 $   12,782 
Loose $    5,429 $     4,805 
PAG $    6,729 $     6,715 
Total $  28,491 $    4,302 
Contributions for the Building 
Maintenance Fund $9,223  

 

THE PASTOR’S CORNER 
Peace and Goodness to all! 
 

     It has been a fruitful week here at St. Joan of Arc as we prepare for next 
season.  The staff meeting this week set the schedule for all of our committee 
meetings, retreats and parish events so the structure is in place to continue our 
stewardship of the parish life, worship and activities. Fr. Mon Luiz was with 
us.  He will be a great gift for us as we hope to expand our ministry to the 
seniors and to care for our sick and shut-ins in a more organized way.  This 
coming year will be the lead up to our 100th anniversary celebration in 2019 
so we are already planning for a robust participation in the present and future 
of our parish as we remember our history. 
   On Tuesday, the finance committee met for their final gathering until the 
fall to review the finances and to plan ways to sustain the generosity of our 
parishioners for the life and growth of our ministries and parish vitality. We 
have a very gifted group in this committee and we are looking to find new 
members whose talents can augment the services they provide. If you are 
interested in this, please bring or email a resume to me or the parish office so 
we can invite your participation in this service.  Also on Tuesday, the 
building committee met to discuss the projects they have begun and to plan 
the continuation of the maintenance and improvement of our facilities.  This 
is a great group of parishioners whose efforts keep our parish facilities 
working to house our many ministries and activities.  This committee is also 
looking for new volunteers to assist them in their work so if this is your 
interest, please contact me or the parish office, so we can help you become 
connected.   
   A little later in the summer the Ministries committee will meet to continue 
the work they have begun and to have things in order for the work they will 
do in the coming year. Among their plans is a parish survey that will augment 
the one that was conducted several years ago to keep us updated as to our 
needs and services to the parish and the wider church.  Fr. Mon’s entry to our 
parish staff and team will be a great gift to our parish and the services we can 
provide.  
   This Saturday, I will run the Tupper Lake Tinman race in preparation for 
the Ironman race in July.  I’ll be back Saturday night for the masses on 
Sunday, so hopefully will be able to wear a medal.  This year the building 
committee has suggested that the funds go toward an air conditioner for the 
hall.  They have identified an infrastructure already in place where air-
conditioning can be installed. Last year your generosity made the office and 
meeting areas more comfortable for the summer months, now we hope our 
parish hall will be more comfortable for our activities in the warmer months.  
The Iron Friar runs again!  Thank you for your support both prayerfully and 
in generous donations to the improvement of our church. 
   This bulletin will be the last one published until the beginning of 
September.  As the activities slow down and many are away at the Cottage or 
on vacation, I pray you will have a well deserved time of rest, refreshment 
and relaxed time with family and friends to nourish treasured relationships.  
May the Lord bless you with renewal and life over the summer, so that you 
may begin with new energy and a refreshed spirit in the next season.  The 
bulletin in September will inform you of the start up dates for the coming 
year.  
 

JUNE 25, 2017 

 
   The RCIA program is finished for this season and will begin again in 
September so if you or anyone you know is interested in the Catholic Faith or 
in adult baptism or becoming a member of the Faith community, please leave 
your contact information with the parish office and see the schedule that will 
begin in the fall.  Important announcements will be made from the pulpit 
throughout the summer and mass intentions and important notices will be 
posted in the back of the church each Sunday.  Enjoy the summer and know 
that the office will be open all summer and Fr. Mon and I will be here 
throughout the summer except for the week in July when in Lake Placid for 
the Ironman race.   
   Thank you all for the fruitful year we have experienced because of your 
prayerful and generous participation in the life of our parish.  May the Lord 
Bless you richly in these summer months. 
                                  In the Love and Joy of Christ Jesus,                  Fr. Dan 
______________________________________________________________ 
Please Pray for:                                                                                         
The Sick: Andrew Holloway, Baby Holly Lemire                                            
The Deceased: Jan O’Neill, Cathal Boyd                                                          
 
Wedding Banns 
Third Publication 
Matthew McMahon & Anna Howes 
 
MESSAGES FROM THE PARISH OFFICE                                                  
1) This is our last bulletin until September. We will post Mass intentions 
on the bulletin board. 
2) Please do not staple or tape your offertory envelopes shut. They stick to 
other envelopes and get missed when recording. 
3) You must come to the office to book Masses and pay the stipend, masses 
can not be booked over the phone. 
 
Living the Gospel by helping youth to rebuild their lives… 
Seventeen-year-old Emily arrived at Sancta Maria earlier this year having 
previously spent time at Whitby Shores. Her biggest surprise is the warmth 
and calm acceptance she feels here at her new “home”. Having grown up in a 
home with no father, Emily spent a great deal of time in conflict with her 
mom, which caused a great deal of anxiety. She eventually ended up in a 
Toronto clinic at sixteen, and soon discovered that the lack of acceptance did 
nothing to build up her self-esteem. At Sancta Maria House, Emily has gained 
her independence and improved her confidence in cooking skills. As well, she 
has developed her job search skills, having applied for several positions with 
hopes to start a job soon. ShareLife-supported Sancta Maria House has 
provided life-transforming services for young women in need for over 40 
years in the Greater Toronto Area.  Please make a sacrificial gift to ShareLife 
payable to your parish, on the memo line mark ShareLife. 
 
MESSAGE FROM THE ARCHDIOCESE 
Our Government has created a “Famine Relief Fund”. The Federal 
government will match every donation made up to June 30, 2017, by 
individuals to registered Canadian Charities participating in this campaign. 
Humanitarian envelopes are at the entrance of the church for you use. 
Please record your information on the outside, so we can include your 
donation in your tax receipt. 

NOTES 
THERE WILL NOT BE  MASSES  
Holiday Monday July 3rd. 
Holiday Monday, August 7th 

Holiday Monday September 4th 
Offices will be close. 
 
“Open your home to the world 
this summer! Host international 
students with EF International 
Language School, located in 
downtown Toronto, and earn up to 
$2000/month. Call our school at 
416-850-2456 or email us at 
eftoronto.homestay@EF.com to 
sign up today.”   See poster on 
bulletin boards. 
 
Rite of Christian Initiation for 
Adults 
Are you or someone you know 
interested in learning more about the 
Catholic Church? 
We will be restarting the RCIA 
programme in the fall.  Leave your 
name and phone number at the office 
or with Fr. Dan. Watch the bulletin in 
the fall for the start up date. 
 
Religious Education 
Be sure to listen for announcements 
giving start up dates and registration in 
the fall for the Religious education  
 
ShareLife 
We will be accepting donations 
towards the 2017 Sharelife Campaign 
until July 26th. 
 
2017 IRON MAN TRIATHLON 
Fr. Dan is participating in the 2017 Tin 
Man on June 24 and the Iron Man 
Triathlon set for the weekend of July 
23rd this year! Envelopes are available 
for you at the entrance of the church. 
This year’s goal is to raise funds to be 
able to air condition the parish hall.  Be 
sure to put your information on the 
outside of the envelope so that you can 
get credit on your tax receipt. 
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(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell
carmen@andreamorrison.com

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
416-604-9450 St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel

through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Catherine Richardson
Religious Education

Contact (ext 222)
religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner
of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years

Now located at 62 Jane St.
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney

Real Estate
416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

SPOT

Call us for more information about our

Spring, Summer & Fall Sessions

Call us for more information at 416-767-6793

turnerporter.caturnerporter.ca

PEEL CHAPEL
2180 Hurontario St.
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK CHAPEL
1981 Dundas St. W.
905-828-8000

YORKE CHAPEL
2357 Bloor St. W.
416-767-3153

BUTLER CHAPEL
4933 Dundas St. W.
416-231-2283

Community Of People Extending SupportCommunity Of People Extending Support

Bereavement Support Series in West Toronto

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

Call  416-769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

291 Roncesvalles Ave.
647-748-3474

416-551-6461

www.charbarts.com

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY &
SLEEP APNEA DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.  416-530-1070
dorvaldental@gmail.com

Tax, Accounting and Bookkeeping Services
Individual and Small Business

Gregory Marko PENG MBA CPA CMA
416.527.4431

Gregory@GregoryMarkoCPA.com

Individual and Couples Counselling
Siobhan Marko MSW RSW

By Appointment - 465 St. Johns Rd.
416.527.2109

www.SiobhanMarko.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SINCE 1935

Jardin Infantil
CHILDCARE

647-200-3069
www.JardinInfantilAcademy.com

• Experienced, qualified staff

• Full time & part time care

• Ages: 9 months to 4 years

• Introduction to Spanish &

  French language

Sales Representative
416-948-1673
info@jenniferenglish.ca

shared values for exceptional results...

royal lepage real estate services ltd., brokerage
2320 Bloor St. W. Toronto ON M6S 1P2
P:  416-762-8255  F:  416-762-8853

POLLOCK'S 
CARPET MARKET

For all of your Floor Covering Needs
349 Roncesvalles Ave.  416-535-1160

RemedyRemedy
,
sRxsRx®

The Local Drug Store

WALK-IN CLINIC
ACCEPTING

NEW PATIENTS
1640 Bloor St. W.

(across from St. Joan's)
647-350-3530

416-710-7200   www.BloorVet.com

AFFORDABLE
PET CARE

1542 Bloor St. W.

ANIMALANIMAL
HOSPITALHOSPITAL

BLOORBLOOR
DUNDASDUNDAS

Call
905-624-4422

for this space

Come Join Us After Mass
15% Off

Dine-In Only Excludes Alcohol
590 Keele St.  416-760-7893




